
Date:  July 7, 2022 
 
 
 
To:    Planning Commission  
 
 
 
 
From:    Logan Hubble, Planner I 
 
 
     
Subject:   Items No. 2 & 3:  Postponement of R-2223-6 & O-2223-2 
 
 
The applicant has requested postponement of these items to the August 11, 2022, 
Planning Commission meeting. This will give them more time to refine their SPUD 
narrative. 

Staff recommends that the Planning Commission postpone these items to their 
August 11, 2022, meeting.   


	From:    Logan Hubble, Planner I

